
 
 

2025 Summer Science Review 
 
Dear Students: 
 
As you look forward to a relaxing and rejuvenating summer, the Frassati Catholic 
science teachers encourage you to engage in some form of review to maintain the 
foundational math skills that you have learned this past year.  These skills and concepts 
will be reviewed in class during the first week or two of school and an assessment will 
soon follow. Please note that for AP Physics and AP Chemistry, the summer work is 
required.  For all other science courses, the summer work is optional, but highly 
recommended.  
 
To facilitate access to resources that you can use for your summer review, you are 
asked to join the FCHS Science Summer Review Google Classroom page.  The code 
is nq75bpsz. Review materials will be uploaded by Tuesday, June 3, 2025, and can be 
found under the Classwork tab. When appropriate, answer keys will be posted as well.   
 
If you have any questions about the FCHS Science Summer Review website or 
resources posted therein, please contact Mrs. Eileen Bartsch, science department chair, 
at e.bartsch@frassaticatholic.org.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you back on campus in August and we appreciate your 
efforts to begin the upcoming academic year on the strongest possible note.  
 
Have a wonderful summer! 
 
In Christ, 
 
The Frassati Catholic Science Teachers 
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